Ref:  90/45/021

8 June 2001

Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, 

Small Business & Education References Committee

Suite S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA   ACT   2600

Email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Mr Carter,

Find attached a submission to the Senate Inquiry into the Innovation and Education Legislation Amendment Bill 2001.  It is prepared on behalf of the National Tertiary Education Union which represents the interests of staff working in tertiary education. 

A hard copy of this submission will be sent to you.  If you require further information please contact Julie Wells, Policy and Research Coordinator, at jwells@nteu.org.au or by phone on 03 9254 1910.

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this important inquiry.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr Carolyn Allport

National President
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